
From: owner-pabiodiv@webmail.upb.pitt.edu On Behalf Of Wallace, Richard 
Sent: Tuesday, March 20, 2007 4:56 PM 
To: PABIODIV@webmail.upb.pitt.edu 
Subject: RE: PABIODIV: Ivory-billed woodpecker presentation in SE PA 
 
Hi, 
 
Sorry for the re-post, but a clarification: the talk by Tim Gallagher is free and open to everyone. 
 
Cheers, 
 
Rich 
_____________________________________________ 
 
Hi all, 
 
Tim Gallagher, author of The Grail Bird: The Rediscovery of the Ivory-billed Woodpecker and editor of 
Living Bird, the publication of the Cornell University Laboratory of Ornithology, will give a talk on the 
rediscovery and the status of the ongoing search for the ivory-billed woodpecker. The talk, which will be 
followed by a book-signing, will be held on Monday, April 16th at 7:30pm in Pfahler Auditorium, Ursinus 
College, in Collegeville, PA. Directions are available on the Ursinus web site, www.ursinus.edu or in pdf 
format by clicking here <http://www.ursinus.edu/resources/directions.pdf> . As you may be aware, Tim is 
one of the people who rediscovered the IBW in eastern Arkansas in 2004, is a coauthor of much of the 
scientific literature that has come out of Cornell since then, and continues to be deeply involved in Cornell's 
ongoing IBW research program. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Cheers, 
 
Richard L. Wallace 
Chair, Environmental Studies 
Ursinus College 
P.O. Box 1000 
Collegeville, PA 19426 
(610) 409-3730 
(610) 409-3660 fax 
rwallace@ursinus.edu 
 
***** 
 
The Pennsylvania Biodiversity Listserve is intended to promote discussion of biodiversity issues in the 
state.  It is moderated by the Pennsylvania Biodiversity Partnership (PBP) following guidelines posted at 
http://www.pabiodiversity.org/listserve.html.  The opinions expressed in messages are those of the authors 
and NOT the PBP.  To unsubscribe, send the message UNSUBSCRIBE PABIODIV to 
majordomo@webmail.upb.pitt.edu. 
 
***** 
 
 


